
 

Santa and the Sunrise Fire Rescue Department  

are teaming up again!   

 

Santa and his helpers, the Sunrise Firefighters, will be visiting    

Sunrise neighborhoods this year from Sunday, December 18 through 

Friday, December 23 between 5 p.m. and 10 p.m.  

 

To have Santa and the Firefighters visit your neighborhood, join us 

to sign-up on Saturday, December 10 from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the 

new Public Safety Building located at 10440 W. Oakland Park Blvd. 

 

Please have your child’s wrapped and labeled gift ready for Santa’s 

helpers when they arrive in your neighborhood.  These gifts should 

not exceed $10 in value. 

 

It is our goal to visit as many children as possible, but space is lim-

ited so make sure to sign-up on December 10!    


